
 
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

INTESA SANPAOLO: CHANGE TO THE 2015 FINANCIAL CALENDAR 

 
Turin - Milan, 15 September 2015 – Intesa Sanpaolo communicates the following change to the 

Bank’s financial calendar for 2015: the meeting of the Management Board to approve the interim 

statement as at 30 September 2015 will be held on 3 November, instead of on 10 November 

2015. 
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